
MEDIA RELEASE Thursday, April 26, 2018 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

City thanks residents for generosity

(Barrie, ON) Following a major fire at 100 Little Ave. on Monday night, the City put a callout to residents for 
donations to help the people who were displaced from their home. Donations have been piling up all week, and 
at this time the City cannot accept any more items due to lack of storage space. The City will work with the Barrie 
Municipal Non-Profit Housing Corporation to distribute the items to the affected residents.  

If residents still want to help, monetary donations can be made to one of the Go Fund Me campaigns. Visit 
https://www.gofundme.com/help-victims-of-the-allandale-fire or https://www.gofundme.com/full-out-for-100-litte-
avenue to make a donation.   

The City would like to thank the community for the outpouring of kindness and generosity over the past few days. 

-30-

For more information, please contact: 
Scott LaMantia 
Senior Communications Advisor 
scott.lamantia@barrie.ca  
705-739-4220 x4529

C1

https://www.gofundme.com/help-victims-of-the-allandale-fire
https://www.gofundme.com/full-out-for-100-litte-avenue
https://www.gofundme.com/full-out-for-100-litte-avenue
mailto:scott.lamantia@barrie.ca



